
 
 

 

2nd May 2014 
 
I write following your FOI request dated 16.4.14 in which you request the 
following information: 
 

 What were the policing objectives/targets for your police service / 
constabulary for the financial year ending March 2013? 

 Who was responsible for setting the targets? 
 Please provide details of the financial bonuses received or projected to 

be received for the year 2013-14 by the  following persons 
1. Chief Constable 
2. Deputy/Assistant Chief Constables 
3. Any other ranking officers? 

 Please supply exact figures for bonus payments received by the above 
category of persons for 2012-13. 

 Please provide details of any officer/s refusing to accept their allocated 
bonus payment.” 

 
This request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 
Regarding your request I can now inform you that I have completed my 
enquiries and that my reply on behalf of the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Cleveland is as follows. 

 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Cleveland does hold some of this information. 
 
The FOIA informs that it is good practice to inform the requester where this 
information may be found if we do not hold some of this information. 
 
For your first bullet point you need to communicate with Cleveland Police, 
they can be contacted on foi@cleveland.pnn.police.uk  
 
The response to your second bullet point is that the Police and Crime 
Commissioner set’s out his objectives in his Police and Crime Plan.  Following 
this, the Chief Constable then sets out in her Policing Plan her objectives and 
targets to deliver the Commissioner’s requirements. 
 
For bullet point three (Question 1) – Nil 
 
For 2, 3 and the remaining questions – please contact the Force at 
foi@cleveland.pnn.police.uk 
I can confirm that the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Cleveland has a complaints procedure. 

 
If you are unhappy with the way your request for information has been 
handled, you can request a review by writing to:  Mr Len Miller, Office of the 
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Police and Crime Commissioner for Cleveland, Police Headquarters, Ladgate 
Lane, Middlesbrough, TS8 9EH or you can follow the complaints procedure 
found on our website at: www.cleveland.pcc.police.uk 

 
If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request or complaint, you 
have a right to appeal to the Information Commissioner at:  The Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 
5AF. Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 Website: www.ico.gov.uk 

 
There is no charge for making an appeal.  
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